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PROJECT UPDATE 
17th Street/Alma Lee Loy Bridge Work 
From Indian River Boulevard to State Road (SR) A1A 
 

17th Street Bridge Update 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, is pleased to provide an update on the 17th Street 
Bridge work in Indian River County. The completion date for this project has been revised to Spring 2022, weather 
permitting. Repairs to the westbound portion of the bridge have been finalized, and the project is preparing to shift 
both eastbound and westbound traffic to the westbound portion of the bridge during the week of September 7th, 
2021 (after Labor Day). Once traffic is shifted to the westbound portion of the bridge, the eastbound repairs will begin. 
 
This work is part of the third phase of construction on the 17th Street Bridge where spall repairs of concrete beams on 
the east end of the bridge are occurring at spans 58 and 59 of the 62-span bridge. The first phase was repair of the 
bridge bullet railing and fender system which was completed in April 2020. The second phase was the replacement of 
the lighting system, and it was completed in December 2020.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

Estimated Completion: Spring 2022 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Kris Kehres, P.E., FDOT Treasure Coast Operations Engineer  
Kristopher.Kehres@dot.state.fl.us or  (772) 429-4927  
 
 

Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist 
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479  


